
Creative Curriculum Sharing Event December 2016 
 

At the end of the Autumn term on Friday 16th December 2016 all 
classes met as usual for the end of topic sharing event. There was 
however a different feel to the occasion. Pupils were challenged to 
act as “experts in their field” and teach other pupils the skills they 
had learned. 

Reception Class and Year 4 had music as their focus and they met to 
share their compositions and instrument work. 

 

Years 1, 3 and 5 joined together to share what they had found out in 
History.  Year 1 shared work about Toys from the past while Year 3 
and 5 talked about life in Ancient Rome and Ancient Greece. 



 

Years 2 and 6 met as experts in Art and Design. Year 6 taught pupils 
how to use shading techniques to show differences in tone and 
texture. Year 2 taught the older pupils to use mark making 
techniques in plasticine.  

 
  

 


